e-bulletin



Inside this issue:

Greetings from the Board Chair	pg 1
Ukrainian Language	pg 2
Classes	
6 th Annual Golf	pg 3
Tournament	
Ukrainian Orthodox	pg 5
Church of All Saints 50th	
Anniversary Celebration	

Greetings from the Board Chair

Just three years ago, June 24 – 26, 2016, St. Petro Mohyla Institute (SPMI) celebrated its 100th anniversary. It is significant to note that those who founded Mohyla in 1916 also served as a catalyst in the formation of the Ukrainian Greek Orthodox Church of Canada in 1918, now known as the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada (UOCC). Last summer, August 9 to 12, 2018, the 100th Anniversary Commemoration of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada took place in Saskatoon. During this historic anniversary commemoration, SPMI served as the host site for an all-day conference of the UOCC clergy.

More recently, we have received wonderful news that the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of All Saints in Saskatoon will be celebrating its 50th anniversary, June 22 to 23, 2019. In her letter of invitation to attend the 50th anniversary celebrations, Evelyn Wojcichowsky, President of the UOC of All Saints stated, "The Mohyla Institute served a special role by providing a place to hold services and was integral in providing our members with a place to worship." SPMI did provide the members of the UOC of All Saints a place to worship over a period of ten years until their church was built at 2616 Louise Street in Saskatoon. A number of Mohyla alumni are members of All Saints, some of whom have also served in various capacities on the church council and committees. On behalf of the SPMI board and staff, I extend our warm congratulations on this significant 50th anniversary milestone. Your dedicated efforts to develop and

Visit us at:





www.mohylainstitute.ca

continued on page 2

grow this God loving parish are noteworthy and we extend our very best wishes in your continuing service to God. Further details regarding the planned celebrations are appended to this bulletin. By way of this bulletin, I encourage Mohyla alumni and all our supporters to attend the UOC All Saints 50th anniversary – please let the anniversary committee know you are coming by registering early.

Elsewhere in this bulletin reference is made to the 6th Annual SPMI Fund Raising Golf Tournament scheduled to take place on Friday, June 7, 2019. Please reserve this day and register early to help the organizing committee to ensure a fun filled day of golfing, camaraderie, and good food. Even if you do not golf, it's still a great opportunity to get together with alumni and friends for socializing – maybe even some serious Kaiser games while the golfers are trying to get the ball on the green.

Before I conclude this greeting, I encourage you to keep SPMI in mind for your financial donations and ongoing support. In addition to the much welcomed and appreciated general donations received this year, we have also received some donations in blessed memory of deceased alumni and friends of Mohyla, all of which also qualify for income tax deductions. Memorial donations in support of SPMI are indeed welcomed and appreciated.

Best regards,

Steve Senyk, Board Chair



Ukrainian Language Classes

The next round of classes is slated for September 2019. Levels available are beginner, beginner 2, intermediate, and intermediate 2. Each level runs for 15 classes and we offer two rounds per year, in February and September.

We will be offering classes based on level of demand on a first come first serve basis. Please note, classes require at least 8 participants to run. Sign up today to guarantee a spot in the next round of classes!

To register please contact:

Tel: 306.653.1944 Email: info@mohylainstitute.ca Website: www.mohylainstitute.ca

Thank you to our donors for this year's programming (September 2018 to June 2019):
SUS Foundation of Canada
UCC-SPC Hromada Legacy Fund

Workout Equipment Needed

Mohyla Institute is in the process of furnishing a work out space for our students. While we can purchase new equipment, we are always looking for ways to lessen our environmental impact. So if you have some gently used workout equipment you are looking to sell or donate, please let us know!

Sara Detenshen, Executive Director
St. Petro Mohyla Institute
1240 Temperance Street, Saskatoon, SK S7N 0P1
Tel: 306.653.1944
Email: sdetenshen@mohylainstitute.ca



6th Annual Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament

June 7th, 2019

LUNCH SHOTGUN START SUPPER 2:00 PM

\$150

Includes a \$25 donation receipt

\$50 Supper only

Includes Burger & Beer Lunch Combo I Green Fees & Powercart for 12 Holes I Steak Supper Greenbryre Golf & Country Club, Saskatoon SK



Contact us for details on how to sign up!

Website: www.mohylainstitute.ca Email: info@mohylainstitute.ca

Phone: 306.653.1944

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE



6th Annual St. Petro Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament

June 7th, 2019

Registration & Sponsorship Form

Address:	
Alternate Phone:	
Sponsorship Gold Sponsor - \$1,500 * Logo presence on all golf carts * Primary logo presence on all tournament signage * Tournament foursome Silver Sponsor - \$300 * Logo signage on tee Bronze Sponsor - \$150 * Recognition on table tent card Donation: \$ Door Prize(s):	Golf Registration Foursome - \$600 Player 1: Player 2: Player 3: Player 4: Twosome - \$300 Player 1: Player 2: Individual - \$150 Supper Only - \$50
* All donations will be recognized in our annual indonation receipt.	newsletter and all monetary donations will receive a
Payment: Cheque made payable to Mohyla Institute E-transfer to info@mohylainstitute.ca Cancellation Policy: Due to our quarantee requi	rements, cancellations after the refund cut-off date

Cancellation Policy: Due to our guarantee requirements, cancellations after the refund cut-off date of May 20th, 2019 will not be refunded. Substitutions are welcome. All no shows will be invoiced.

Thank you for supporting the 6th Annual St. Petro Mohyla Institute Golf Tournament!

Ukrainian Orthodox Church of All Saints

2616 Louise Street Saskatoon, Saskatchewan

50th Anniversary Celebrations

Saturday, June 22, 2019

4:00pm - 5:30pm

Vesper Service and Lesser Blessing of Water

5:30pm - 7:30pm

Wine and Cheese Reception

Viewing Archival Displays 1969-2019

Recalling and Sharing Memories, Socializing

Sunday, June 23, 2019

9:00am - 11:30am

Greetings of His Eminence Metropolitan Yurij

Hierarchical Divine Liturgy

His Eminence Metropolitan Yurij

Very Reverend Archpriest Peter Wasylenko

and Guest Priests in Attendance

12:00 noon

Group Photo of all attending - inside church

12:30pm

Lunch - Tickets included with Registration Introductions, Greetings, Brief Program

Anniversary Cake Cutting, Farewells

50th Anniversary Celebrations Registration and Ticket Sales

Ticket Sales begin after Divine Liturgy, Sunday, March 17th and continue every following Sunday until June 9th

Call Evelyn for Tickets at 306-220-3874 or 306-374-7976

* * * Final Date: Sunday, June 9th 2019 * * *

Adults: \$50.00 Children: 6 to 12 years: \$20.00 Children 5 years and under: No Charge

The Very Reverend Archpriest Peter Wasylenko 306-242-2742 306-229-2642

Evelyn Wojcichowsky, Parish President 306-374-7976 306-220-3874

